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Theatre UAF Members
Angels: 101.1 Magic FM

A Generous Anonymous Donor

FOR THE AUDIENCE
PAGERS: Please leave them with the house manager.
CELLULAR PHONES:  Please leave them with the house manager.
INFRARED Assistive Listening Devices are available at the Box Office.
SMOKING: Permitted outside the building only.
WATCHES Please turn off hourly chimes as to not disturb those around you.
PUBLIC PHONE: Located off the Great Hall (near candy machines).
RESTROOMS: Located off the Great Hall and downstairs by KUAC.
CHILDREN: No babies in arms permitted.
PHOTOS: No flash photography allowed for safety reasons.
GROUP SALES: 20% discount for groups of 20 or more, call 474-7751.

For our shows to begin on time we request that ticket holders arrive 15 minutes before
curtain, and encourage others to purchase tickets before the evening of the event.

Special Thanks

Contributors
Leland D. Corkan

Ann Dobbs
Firmin and Gael Murakami

Thomas Riccio

Friends
Julie Scott & John Ryer

Donors
Ted & Mary Ann Fathauer

Gorden Hedahl and Jean Loudon
Gordon L. Nielsen
Dick & Jo Scott

Gerald & Patricia Sheilds
Patricia Turner

Theatre UAF's production program is income based.  Our budget for sets, costumes, props,
advertising, etc. is based on revenues from ticket sales, advertisements, and donations.  We appreciate your
support, and we hope you enjoy our work.  We thank our program advertisers for their generous support,
and hope you will patronize these community-minded companies and mention that you saw their
advertisement in our program.

Alvin Amason & the Native Art Studio Classes

Fairbanks Daily News-Miner

David Duplisis, Magic FM 101.1

Board of Regents, University of Alaska

Rick Ashby

Judy Brainerd

Inu-Yupiaq Dancers

of Miracle Ear in Sears
KTVF 11
KSUA

KUAC

Richard Veazey

Cal White

Patrick Malone











ATTENTION
FAIRBANKS
BUSINESSES

You can advertise in the next
Theatre UAF Program.

Call Kade at 474-7638 for details.

Theatre UAF
is proud to help serve the community.

Beginning with 93’s The Velveteen Rabbit, Theatre UAF
began inviting Fairbanks Big Brothers / Big Sisters to previews of
select mainstage shows.  We feel Big Brothers / Big Sisters does
an incredible job of helping support the needs of Fairbanks youth.
If you’d like to help, or if you’re interested in getting more
information about Fairbanks Big Brothers / Big Sisters, please call
them at 452-8110.

Theatre UAF also donates tickets to many community-
service groups including the Fairbanks North Star Borough
Senior Citizen Activity Program.  For more information about this
group, please call 459-1000.

As you may be aware, last year Theatre UAF was proud
to salute the man who formed the Theatre Department at UAF,
Mr. Lee H. Salisbury, by renaming the Fine Arts Theatre after him.
The official renaming ceremony took place Saturday, March 19,
1994.  We are continuing to work on the renovations to the "house"
of the theatre that were started by this event.  If you would like
to help us with the renovations, please send a contribution to
Theatre UAF, P.O. Box 755700  Fairbanks, AK 99775-5700, Attn.:
Renovation.  There’s also still time to take part in our "Buy a Seat"
drive.  Further information about this drive  is available at the box
office, or by calling 474-7752.



Catch us on
the Web!

Http://137.229.14.99/ThrUAF.html

For all the latest
Theatre Info!

Show titles, dates, times,
course info., faculty &

student bios,
archives, more!

The Best for the Best!
Tony Award Winner. . .
Best Musical!
Best Book!
Best Score!
 All three awards were won by The Mystery of Edwin Drood,  Theatre

UAF�s spring musical production.  To do justice to this script� never before
seen in Fairbanks� Theatre UAF is bringing you a very talented and
accomplished guest artist.

 Top notch all the way.  That�s the only way to describe Bob Putnam,
choreographer for this Spring’s musical.  Success seems to follow Bob into
every corner of theatre that he explores.  As a performer, he began 13 years
of work in New York City with a job from his very first audition.  His stage
roles have taken him from Shakespeare to contemporary comedy and drama.
Off-Broadway, regionals and at stock theatre compnaies East of the
Mississippi, he also had a two year recurring role on The Guiding Light.

Bob has also met with tremendous success behind the scenes.  He has
stage managed on Broadway, Off-broadway, and on tours.  He has produced
and directed both Off-Broadway and at regional theatres.  Bob currently
resides in Atlanta, Georgia where six of his productions have received 15
nominations for �Best in Atlanta�, winning in six categories including best
production.

Bob first came to Fairbanks as part of the Fairbanks Summer Arts Festival
in which he�s led thetre workshops for the past two years.  We are proud to
offer such talent to Fairbanks again and hope no-one will miss the
opportunity to see his work.





KTVF is a proud
supporter of the Arts &

Education in our
community!

Best Wishes to Theatre
UAF for a Great 1995 -

1996 Season!

Catch the late local
news at 11:00 for the

most up-to-date
weather with Mike

Shultz!






